SAC Report, November 14, 2018

e Since the last Senate meeting, SAC has met 3
times, with 1 meeting including Provost Bean.

e Topics included the Compensation module.

Graduate Council has approved a Concentration
in Computer Science for the DMSB MBA.

Senators De Ritis, Hayward, Onan, Shefelbine &
Wertheim, and SAC participated in meetings
with the NECHE site visit team.

e New England Commission on Higher Education,
previously NEASC, New England Association of
Schools & Colleges




Faculty Senate Elections

New Senators, with Spring 2018 terms, have been
elected by BCHS (1 Senator) and CAMD (2 Senators)

 To replace Senators who will be on sabbatical in Spring '19:
Jack Dennerlein, Ed Andrews and Tony De Ritis

Michelle Carr, Senior Lecturer, Communication Studies,
CAMD

Michael Gonyeau, Clinical Professor, Pharmacy and
Health Science Systems, BCHS

David Herlihy, Teaching Professor, Music, CAMD

Election for SAC member to replace Jack Dennerlein at
the 1/9/19 Senate meeting




Ad hoc Academic Appeals Committees

e Undergraduate

 Laurie Edwards, Associate Teaching
Professor, English, CSSH

e William Robertson, Associate Professor,
CCIS

e Graduate
 Bert Spector, Associate Professor, DMSB

* TBA




Faculty Participation in Administrator Surveys

Carla Brodley, Dean, CCIS:
136 requests sent, 66 surveys completed
Ken Henderson, Dean, COS:
292 requests sent, 97 surveys completed
Anthony Braga, Director, School of Criminology & Criminal Justice:
21 requests sent, 16 surveys completed
José Buscaglia, Chair, Cultures, Societies and Global Studies:
16 requests sent, 12 surveys completed
Mike Pollastri, Chair, Chemistry and Chemical Biology:
36 requests sent, 21 surveys completed




NCH at Northeastern

e Thanks to our Faculty Senate representatives
e Neal Lerner, CSSH
e Sandra Shefelbine, COE

 For their extensive work over the last year on
the partnership between Northeastern and
London-based New College of Humanities
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